
Kirklees Council.                Education services      

 
                                                     

 
 27th November 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Friday 30th November, we are relaunching Times Tables Rockstars in school. As 

part of our launch, we are going to hold a special assembly for the children during 

school time where we can show them all of the new features the website has to 

offer. 

 

Your child is welcome to come to school dressed as a rock star (or with an accessory) 

and they will take part in rock star activities throughout the day. 

 

They will also be given a new username and password which they can use to practise 

their times tables at home. 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Bartkiw and Miss Thomas 

 

 

 

  

Head                                                                           

                                       

Headteacher :    Mrs K Chubb 

Telephone:         01274 875330 

e-mail:      office@highbankschool.co.uk 

Web:        www.highbankschool.co.uk 

  Eighth Avenue  

  Hightown 

  Liversedge 

  WF15 8LD 


